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Editor - in -Chiefôs letter 

 

Dear readers, 

 Welcome to the first 

newsletter of Research 

Institute for Aquaculture 

No.1 in this new Dragon 

Year. 

Year 2012 will be an 

important year in 

development history of 

RIA1. We have said goodbye to our Director - Dr Le 

Thanh Luu, who retired early this year. Dr Luu has 

made a very important contribution to the 

development of RIA1 in particular and aquaculture 

sector in general. On behalf of all staff at RIA1, I 

would like to thank Dr Luu for his contribution and 

wish him all the best. From now a young generation 

of leaders takes lead of the institute with great 

responsibilities and hope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even though there will be a lot of difficulties and 

challenges, I do believe that with the common efforts 

of the staff, we will have success and reach all 

important targets in developing human resource, 

research, international affairs and education to bring 

the RIA1 to higher level. 

I would like to wish you all a successful year with 

health and happiness. 

Phan Thi Van 

 

 

 


